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2014-0XXX
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2014-0xxx

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing in the King County Council Chambers, 10th Floor, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on Monday November 5, 2014 at 11:00 a.m.  The purpose of this hearing is to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance No. 2014-0XXX, which will adopt the 2015-2016 King County Capital Improvement Program (CIP).  The CIP becomes the capital facilities component of the King County Comprehensive Plan and is adopted as an amendment to the King County Comprehensive Plan.  The 2015-2021 King County CIP, as adopted by the County Council, will satisfy the Growth Management Act requirement to provide a six-year plan that will finance capital facilities within projected funding capacities and clearly identify sources of public money for those capital facilities.

SUMMARY

The CIP budget for the 2015-2016 biennium is $1.127 billion.  Of the $1.127 billion proposed to be budgeted for 2015-2016, $349 million is for the Wastewater Treatment capital program and $388 million is proposed for Public Transportation bus and van pool vehicle replacement.  

A copy of Proposed Ordinance No. 2014-0XXX will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  It is also available on the internet at www.kingcounty.gov/council/ clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx
Dated at Seattle, Washington this 3rd day of October, 2014.
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